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Nursery Rhyme Week 

 

 

What a lovely day Reception had on Wednesday when they dressed up as a Nursery 

Rhyme character. Everyone looked amazing from those in their pyjamas (There were 

10 in the bed) to the Incy Wincys, Jack and Jills and the Fire Chief from London’s 

Burning who helped the ladybirds flying away home. 

The children had a fun packed day of Nursery Rhyme investigations too helping to 

find out which material was the most suitable to make an umbrella for Incy Wincy 

and deciding how to build a wall and make a soft landing for poor old Humpty 

Dumpty! 

Remembrance Day 

We all sat and observed the two minutes silence together on Monday at 11am. The children demonstrated 

our school rule of RESPECT and took time to reflect on people who have fought and are still fighting in wars. It 

was lovely to hear and see how many children also took part in a Remembrance Service or Parade at the 

weekend being a Squirrel or a Beaver. Well done everyone.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tesco 

We would like to say a massive thank you to Tesco, Gaywood for the extremely generous 

donation of children’s clothing and accessories.  

We will certainly make use of some spare clothing within school and will think how best  

to distribute the rest.  

(If anyone is in desperate need of school clothing please pop to the office and have a  

word with Mrs Crosby/Mrs Playford and they will see what they can do)  

 

 

Contact the school:  

By phone 01553 671552 

Email office@southwootton-inf.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

PTFA 

At our meeting this week we decided to change the dates of a couple of our events due to coinciding with 

Junior School events. We apologise for this but hope it helps if you have children attending both schools. 

(Please ‘Dates for your Diary’ for the change of dates) 

 

We have lots of exciting stalls and games planned for our Christmas Fayre but it does mean we will need 

people to run them.If there is anyone who would be able to help set up and run a stall on Friday 6th December 

(mummies, daddies, aunts, uncles, grandparents etc) just pop in to see Mrs Crosby and she will add your name 

to our list.  

 

Similarly if you or you know of anyone who runs a small business and would be able to donate a prize for our 

raffle please get in touch with Mrs Crosby asap.  

 

                                                    Thank you for your understanding and support.  

 

Reading Challenge 

There are still a few weeks left to complete the Autumn Reading Challenge set by Mrs Chimes just before half 

term. We have seen some fantastic photographs on Tapestry of children at the local library and reading in 

their pyjamas under the covers so far so please keep them coming!  

 Don’t forget everyone who completes the challenge will receive a small reward.  

 

 
Staying Safe 

As it is starting to become colder and darker earlier in the evenings please take care on your journey home 

from school. Brighter coloured clothing makes it easier for road users to see pedestrians and please ensure 

your child is wearing a helmet if they are riding their bicycle. There is always a lot of traffic at pick up time so 

please teach your child how to cross the road safely. More information can be found here.  

https://www.nidirect.gov.uk/articles/road-safety-children-under-seven 

 

 

 

https://www.nidirect.gov.uk/articles/road-safety-children-under-seven


 

 

22nd November – PTFA Family Bingo Night (6 for 6.30pm)  

26th November – CHANGE OF DATE Dress down day in exchange for prizes for PTFA Christmas Fayre 

28th November – Y2 visit to ‘Exploring Science Amusement Lab’ Norwich 

3rd December – Bedtime Reading Café 5-6.30pm 

6th December – CHANGE OF DATE PTFA Christmas Fayre 

16th December – Y2 Christmas Performance 2pm 

17th December – Y1 Christmas Performance 2pm 

18th December – YR Christmas Performance 2pm 

19th December – Y1 Visit to Holkham Hall 

20th December – Last day of the Autumn Term – Christmas Lunch, Christmas jumper/clothing and a special visitor…… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays; 09.11.24 – 15.11.24 

In Reception,       

In Year 1,   Brodie is now 6 years old 

In Year 2,         Alexa and Freya are now 7 years old.  

 

 

 

 

Golden Learners 

Well done to everyone for their hard work this week and special congratulations to our Golden Learners. 

Keep up the good work everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Arthur O, Violet 

 Henry, Nellie, 

Penelope, 

 
Frankie 

 Isaac 



 

 

 


